
Citizen, 

 

Please be aware of a recent increase in theft – mostly in the form of 

burglary – throughout Tassato Regario over the course of the last season. 

A large number of students from both the University of Tassato and the 

School of Epistemology, as well as a several residents outside of these 

institutions, have reported obvious signs of breaking and entering, and 

missing items. In almost all cases, any mirrors and easily accessible coin 

within the property have been taken, but otherwise premises have 

remained largely untouched. 

It would be prudent to remain Vigilant, but without cause for panic, 

especially if out of the city for a significant amount of time. 

 

Ondina Pinheiro de Tassato 

Imperial Militia 


